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Comments: I truly intended to submit substantive comments on the Forest Plan, but after multiple attempts, I

have found that the document is "challenging" to understand.  So instead I submit these broad comments:

 

The value of Wilderness far outweighs any other values for the majority of the CNF.  Motorized vehicles should

not be allowed.  This is especially important in the fragile PWS area, here there should be no exemptions. 

 

When wilderness area are established, there should not be any exemption for snow machines.  These vehicles

are perhaps the most intrusive of all because of what they can access and the fragile nature of the wildlife at this

season of the year.

 

 


